
Dear Valued Customer, 

Our last regular linehaul prior to Christmas will be Friday 20/12. 

Due to the expected high volumes during the lead up to the Holiday break, we ask that any consignments that are 

required to be delivered before Christmas are despatched no later than Tuesday 17/12. 

WA Regional Linehaul: 

As always, our WA agents have very limited services running over the Christmas & New Years break. 

Our agents have requested any regional consignments needing to be delivered before the 25/12 are given to them 

no later than Friday 20/12.  

This means freight needs to be despatched ex-WA Thursday 19/12. 

This only applies to the main regional towns, with smaller towns being serviced when possible. 

Interstate Linehaul ex-WA 

Friday 20/12 
Last day ex-WA for delivery prior to Christmas 
Deliveries & Pick Ups as normal 

Saturday 21/12 + Sunday 22/12 

Monday 23/12 Deliveries & Pick Ups as normal 

Tuesday 24/12 
No Linehaul 
Deliveries & Pick Ups as normal 

Wednesday 25/12 Public Holiday 

Thursday 26/12 Public Holiday 

Friday 27/12 
Limited Linehaul ex-WA*  
Deliveries & Pick Ups as normal 

Saturday 28/12 + Sunday 29/12 

Monday 30/12 Deliveries & Pick Ups as normal 

Tuesday 31/12 
Deliveries & Pick Ups as normal 
No Linehaul 

Wednesday 1/1 Public Holiday 

Thursday 2/1 
Deliveries & Pick Ups as normal 
No Linehaul 

Friday 3/1 
Limited Linehaul ex-WA*  
Deliveries & Pick Ups as normal 

Saturday 4/1 + Sunday 5/1 

Monday 6/1 Deliveries & Pick Ups as normal 

Tuesday 7/1 Normal Services Resume 

* Limited Linehaul is freight and volume dependent. Freight will possibly be transhipped to a different 

destination for onforwarding. If you have anything urgent to move during this time please notify your account 

manager.

Regards, 

Patrick Quinn 

WA Operations Manager 


